
    

 

11 May 2023 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Maple Class Parents 
 

 
 

Sports Day for Pre-School 
 
 

 
Maple Class (Pre-school) will be joining in with Sports Day at the field on Monday 22nd  May 
at 10 am. Our reserve Sports Day is Thursday 25th May if the weather is unkind! We do NOT 
need to wear ‘house colours’ as we find waiting until the Reception Year works better for 
inter house competitions.  Their red polo shirt, shorts/joggers and trainers as they would for 
a PE session will be perfect. 
 
Please join us for our races if you can, even if Monday is not your child’s session. Just meet 
us at the field for a 10.00 a.m. start and collect your child once we have finished our races. 
It’s great fun but doesn’t last long!  Maple Class have their races by the Pavilion – slightly 
away from the rest of the school.   
 
Fingers crossed for good weather! 
 
 
Hope to see you there 
 
 
 
 
Miss Green 
Pre School Manager 
  

 


